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September 15, 2023

***Exciting News***
After a period of hard work, dedication, and anticipation, we are

delighted to announce we are merging the trash collection division of our
business with Aiken Refuse beginning October 1st. They are another local,
family owned, service focused company.

What’s changing?
-You may see our trucks or Aiken’s trucks on your route.
-Your next invoice in December will be coming from Aiken Refuse, payment
will then be remitted to their company from that point on.
-Any Trash Collection related phone calls can be directed to Aiken Refuse at
724-758-9400 as of October 1st.

What’s not changing?
-You can still call us anytime you have a need to rent a short term, roll-off
dumpster!
-You will continue to use your Serafine Hauling cart and have it curbside on
the same day you currently do. (Should this need to change, you’ll be notified
in advance.)

Most importantly, we’re proud to be able to make this move to ensure
that all of you receive the best service possible. We appreciate each of you!


